Town of Lee, NH
Town Center Vision Committee
Minutes of the Meeting on February 6, 2018

Town Center Vision Committee (TCVC) Members present: John Tappan, Ben Genes, Richard
Jeffrey, and Scott Bugbee

TCVC Members not present: Pat Jenkins

Others Present: Anne Tappan

1.

2.

Chairman Bugbee called the meeting to order at 6:03pm.

John Tappan made a motion to approve the minutes from the January 23, 2018, January
30,2018, and the February 1, 2018 meetings and Richard Jeffrey seconded the motion.
The Committee vote unanimously to approve the minutes.

The Committee discussed the Deliberative Session presentation and reaction and
comments about the effectiveness of the presentation.

The report on the results of the tests done for hazardous materials at the Parish House was
discussed. The report will be sent to all committee members.

The poster for the Library of the proposed town center buildings was discussed and John
Tappan will continue to work on the poster. The poster will include many features from
the Deliberative Session presentation.

The document for the Boy Scouts to handout at the Transfer Station on Saturday, March
3™ 2018 and Saturday, March 10", 2018 was discussed. The Committee proposed that
two scouts be there for each hour the Transfer Station is open. A tri-fold was discussed as
an option for the document. Scott Bugbee and Richard Jeffrey will both develop a draft
for the next meeting to be reviewed and refined by the Committee.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:33pm.

Our scheduled meetjng is: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 and Tuesday, February 20, 2018
both at 6:00pm.
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